

of winning that coveted award by going to the assistance of a fellow-competitor who was introuble.

Of such stuff are some M.G. Car Club members made! Long may we have the honour and pleasure of having them in our midst.

A LUNCHFON RALLY

For those members and friends

of the Club competing in the London-Exeter Trial, a Luncheon Rally was arranged at the Pantiles Tea Barn, Bagshot, on the return journey on Sunday, December 31st, 1933.

As we close for press it is impossible to say how this little party went off, but since the committee ran it to appease those who contend that fewer competitions and more social events should be run in the South, we hope for their sake it was well attended.

THE A.G.M.

The date and venue for the Club's Annual General Meeting have not yet been fixed, but these, together with a copy of the balance sheet will be circulated to all members in the near future.



A part of the exceedingly cheery crowd of members and friends of the Midlands Centre of the M.G. Car Club, which gathered for a Dinner-Dance at the New Billesley Hotel, King's Heath, Birmingham, on Thursday, November 16th.

A number of famous racing drivers were present.